ISTANBUL AREL UNIVERSITY

22.11.2011

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm the commitment of Istanbul Arel University to the UN Global
Compact and its ten principles with respect to human rights, labour, environment, and anti-
corruption. We strongly believe that these are fundamental principles that should be followed
by every individual and institution, and thus we are intent on our adherence to them within
our sphere of influence.

We are also willing and determined to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact
where feasible — through, for instance, providing education about topics related to the Global
Compact; supporting applied research in relation to the Global Compact; participating in the
Principles for Responsible Management Education initiative; and organizing activities such as
conferences for dissemination of the ten principles of the Global Compact.

Sincerely yours,

\

Mr. Gé')zﬁkara
Head of Board of Trustees, Istanbul Arel University

Kemalpaga Mahallesi, Halkali Caddesi No: 101 34295 Sefakdy - Kiigiikgekmece / Istanbul
Tel: 0212 540 96 96 Faks: 0 212 540 97 97 arel@arel.edu.tr

www.arel.edu.tr




